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Dear Parents/Carers, 
As this will be the last newsletter before Easter, we would all like to wish you a happy Easter.  
 
Staffing update 
As you know, Mrs Windmill will be retiring in the summer term. She has contributed so much to the school over more 
than two decades and will be greatly missed.  
We are delighted to have now appointed Mr Feaster as our new Deputy Headteacher. We know he will be a great 
addition to the team. He will visit a few times in the summer to do a handover with Mrs Windmill. 
 
Neuro-diversity week 
Last week, we celebrated neuro-diversity week. This linked into two main values ‘Be unique’ and Be respectful’. The 
children engaged very well with the week’s assembly and many children shared their personal experiences of living 
with neuro-diversity and this was celebrated and valued. We are very proud of all the children who shared with the 
school. 
 
Y2 Parent Lunch 
We had a great take up of the invitation to parents to come to Y2 lunch. There were lots of positive feedback about the 
lovely atmosphere and food. Our next invitation will be extended to Y6 parents to join their child for a special leavers’ 
lunch in July.  
 
Dodgeball competition 
Team of Y5 children (Arwen, Mylo, Jude, Mila, Lucus, Tayson and Max) took part in a dodgeball competition at 
Bluecoat school last week. They played 3 versions of the game – Bodyguard, Jedi and normal - and showed our value 
‘Be a team player’ in action, working together to achieve high score of 20. We are proud of them for representing the 
school very well and for winning the competition overall.  
 
Mosque visit 
Our Y2 and Y5 children visited Easton Jamia Mosque in Bristol. This has been an excellent opportunity to help the 
children to deepen their learning about Islam as part of their curriculum. The children were very respectful throughout 
the visit and represented the school very well. 
Kind regards - Mrs Deb Williams - Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Week 6 31st March 
Swimming top up for invited Y5/6 chn 
31st – Y6 clarinet performance to parents 
31st – Cup awards 
1st April – Y6 learning outcome to parents 
1st – Parent Council 
1st and 2nd – Parents’ evenings 
 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 
 
Week 1 21st April 
Mon – Bank holiday 
Tues and Weds INSET days – school closed 
Thurs 24th –  
Fri 25th – Music afternoon and performance in 
playground at the end of school 
 
Please see teachers’ weekly newsletters for 
more information about specific class activities. 
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This term’s Value 
 

 

WEAG & Eco Club 
 
Eco club and Mrs Brooks were successful in receiving hedgerows from Woodlands Trust. This week, on Monday, the 
Eco club and volunteers from WEAG planted lots of new hedgerow saplings. Thank you WEAG for helping us plant 
these, the children loved the experience. Thank you, Mrs Brooks, for organising.  
 
 

 

Special menus (see email from December for more 
information) 

31st March – Eid Al-Fitr  

15th May – Eurovision themed menu 

6th June – National fish and chip day 

Reminder: please pre-book on Scopay 

Named / labelled uniform 
 
Please check your children’s uniform and items coming into school for labels and names that may have washed out. 
We have a large amount of drinking bottles and uniform in lost property.  

You can order new labels from Name Tag, where a donation of your order is contributed to Friends. 

www.mynametags.com/affiliate?id=29328  

School discos 
 
Thank you to the 
Friends of AHS for 
hosting discos last 
week.  
 
We were delighted to 
have won a 
competition for our 
children to have a free 
disco from Party 
Peeps. 
 
The Friends of AHS 
did a great job of 
running the event and 
making sure that 
everyone had a great 
time. 

Pupil premium 

 If you are in receipt of benefits, your child may benefit from additional funding through the 
school. Please complete a short application online or call Education Helpline on 0345 155 
1019. 

https://find-information-for-adults-children-
families.southglos.gov.uk/kb5/southglos/directory/advice.page?id=yp4evwg7Duw#apply    

Sport 

Our children have had a busy sporting fortnight with tournaments in dodgeball, 
netball and tag rugby. We are proud of all of the children who take part in our 
school teams to represent Alexander Hosea.  

Hobbs House - Thank you very much to Hobbs House Bakery for leading baking 
sessions for our Year 6 children. The children really enjoyed the experience and the 
school smelled delicious! 
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Friends of Alexander Hosea 

Friends of Alexander Hosea Committee Update 
 
The Friends of Alexander Hosea is excited to introduce our new team members!  

Please join us in welcoming Alice as our new Chair, Tara as our secretary and Gemma as our Treasurer. They are 
eager to help plan fun activities and fundraising events that will benefit the children at AHS. We look forward to 
working together to create memorable experiences for our students and strengthen our school community 
through these exiting initiatives. Let’s make this year a great one for our children!  

The recent school disco went very well, we hope the children enjoyed this free event. Thank you, Mrs Smith for 
running the event. 
 
If you have any new fundraising ideas or would like to help with an event please do get in touch. Thank you to 
those who have already offered us support. 
 
Our next meeting will be held Tuesday 29th April at 6pm, we will be running a crèche with Mrs Hillier should 
you need to bring your littles. We’d love this meeting to be focused on your thoughts, what events you like / 
don’t like, what ideas you have for fundraising. Please do come along. Tea, coffee, hot chocolate and biscuits will 
be provided. If you cannot make it but would still like your thoughts heard please email us. 
 
You are welcome to contact us via the channels below: 
📧 committee@friendsofahs.org 
📱 Friends community WhatsApp group (please contact one of the committee members on the numbers above if 
you wish to be added) 
   Friends Facebook page 
 

 



 

 

 
Friends of Alexander Hosea 

Upcoming events 
 

 

 


